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Invitation for Father Mallin S.J. 100
th

 Birthday Celebration 

 

Dear Wahyanites, Parents, Colleagues & friends of Fr. Mallin, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that on Friday 13th September 2013, Fr. Joseph Mallin will turn 100 years old.  

On this joyous day, we will celebrate his birthday with a dinner at Metropol Restaurant, Admiralty, Hong 

Kong. 

 

Fr. Mallin has taught at both Wah Yan College Hong Kong & Kowloon.  For the last 40 plus years, Father 

has served as Principal & Supervisor of Pun U Association Wah Yan Primary School.  Other than being an 

educator, Fr. Mallin has served as Director of the Poor Boys’ Club during his time at Wah Yan Kowloon.  

Also, he has been assisting in St. Paul’s Parish in Yaumatei since its inception in 1970 and is highly 

esteemed in the parish community. 

 

We warmly invite you to be present at the celebration and so add to Fr. Mallin’s happiness. 

 

Please see the enrollment form below for further details & enquiries. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

_________________________________ _____________________________ 

Rev. Stephen Tong, S.J Gary Ching (WYHK ’86) 

Superior of HK Jesuit Community Fr. Mallin 100th Birthday Celebration 

 Organizing Committee Chairman 
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Father Mallin S.J. 100
th

 Birthday Celebration Enrollment Form 

 

Date:  Friday, 13
th

 September 2013 

Time:  6:00pm (Reception), 7:00pm (Dinner) 

Venue:  Metropol Restaurant, 4/F, United Centre, 95 Queensway, Admiralty, HK 

   香港金鐘道 95 號統一中心 4 樓 名都酒樓 

Fee:   $500 per person 

 

ALL PROFITS FROM THE DINNER WILL BE DONATED TO FR. MALLIN FOR HIS DISPOSAL 

 

Due to the potential overwhelming number of attendees, enrollment will be on a first come first serve basis. 

Once the payment has been cleared, we will confirm by email or phone. 

 

Please send cheque to:    Wah Yan (Hong Kong) Past Students Association Ltd., 

c/o Wah Yan College Hong Kong, 281 Queen’s Road East, Wanchai, HK. 

Cheque should be payable to : Wah Yan (Hong Kong) Past Students Association Ltd. or  

香港華仁舊生會有限公司.  

On the back of the cheque, please state ‘Fr. Mallin 100th Birthday Dinner’. 

 

I/we would like to attend the dinner, please reserve _____ seats / _____ tables. 

Contact Name :   Class of / Group :   

Contact No. :   Email :   

Bank Name :   Cheque No. : __________  Amount : _$_________ 

 

Signature :   Date :   

 

If you have any booking enquiries, please contact the following: 

Wah Yan College, Hong Kong Alumni Mr. Julian Leung  Tel: 9053-0900 Email: jywleung@yahoo.com.hk 

Wah Yan College, Kowloon Alumni Mr. Raymond Siu Tel: 9208-8374 Email: wahyanpsa@gmail.com 

PUA Wah Yan Primary School Mrs. Sarah Chan  Tel: 9123-3876 Email: sarahchan@netvigator.com 

PUA Wah Yan Primary Sch (Retired Teachers) – Mrs. Mary Tam   Tel: 9472-5572 

 潘陳慧雯老師   Tel: 9363-5518 

 陳家光老師   Tel: 9086-8889 Email: kkchan3849@yahoo.com.hk 

Others or General Enquiries Mr. Gary Ching  Tel: 9022-0186 Email: mallin100wy@gmail.com 
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